Dear FRMA families,
Thank you for all your support in helping us and our students have a great school year, from
making sure your student was in school on time everyday, to parents coming to support school

events, Coffee with the Principal meetings and especially to all 6-8th grade parent volunteers!

If you need any resources throughout the summer, please take a look at this document for local
and surrounding Aurora area resources.

Parents, you can find information about summer community events by visiting the virtual
backpack tab on the district’'s website. See here for more information.

As a reminder, Monday June 3rd, is our final day of school. It is a half day, and students are
dismissed at 11:00 a.m.

Best of luck to our 8th graders in high school next year. We look forward to seeing our 6th and
7th grade students back this August.

We wish all of our families a safe and happy summer.


https://www.d131.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/D131-Resource-Card_updated.pdf
https://www.d131.org/virtual-backpack/

